
Click Here for Brother David's April Newsletter

Multicultural Day: Wednesday, April 17 3:00-5:00pm
Father/Daughter Dance: Saturday, April 20 @ 5pm
Challenger Camp Golden Carnival: Sunday, April 21

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE CLASS OF 2024
VALEDICTORIAN: KRISTINA NITIS
SALUTATORIAN: AIDAN CAZALET

Library News

Genrefying the library has begun! Our fiction collection has been completed and we will be
moving on to the non-fiction section next. Stop in to see our monthly display, “Poem In Your
Pocket” or participate in a black out poetry activity. Students, Staff and Faculty we are inviting
you to share your poetry with us throughout this month. If you wish to have your submission
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displayed throughout the library, please complete this form to submit your work. While you are
visiting, why not check out one of our many new books that have come in or learn how to use
the SORA app!

As always, all staff, faculty and students are welcome to any of our resources! Contact us at
library@stanthonyshs.org, stop in, or call x 279 for assistance. Remember you have 24/7
access to Saint Anthony's Library

Coming Soon……
Multicultural Day: April 17
Fathers Guild Meeting: April 18
Fathers’ Guild Father/Daughter Dance: April 20
Challenger Camp Golden Carnival: April 21
Spring Art Show: April 26, 27
Choral Concert: April 26
Instrumental Concert: April 27
Senior Antics Night: April 29

Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

Welcome Class of 2028!!!!!

Spring Tours are available on the website.
Still want to be a Friar, please call the Admissions Office.

Congratulations to our Students and Faculty members who were welcomed into the Church this
Easter!!!!

CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources
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Guess What? It is another Big Week at Saint Anthony's High School,
no surprise! The week is filled with something for everyone. Our
annual Multicultural Day takes palace this Wednesday, many great
exhibits and opportunities to learn about all of the cultures that
make up St. Anthony’s. We also have Student Council Executive
Board elections, The Annual Fathers/Daughters Dance sponsored
by the Fathers’ Camp and we are bringing back the Challenger
Camp Golden Carnival this coming Sunday. It is also the final week
before our Spring Concerts and Art Show, so you can just imagine
all of the preparations going on in the Fine Arts Department. Last but certainly not least, I am so
very proud to announce that Miss Kristina Nitas is the Class of 2024 Valedictorian and Mr. Aidan
Cazalet is the Class of 2024 Salutatorian. I am just so very proud of these Two individuals and the
entire Class of 2024. I can honestly say that the Class of 2024 certainly has CLASS!!!!. I am sure I
will see many of you this week and until then, Remember Brother Loves Ya!!!!

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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